
 
MUPY’s Microbiology Department and Pharmaceutical Botany Department organized a
training program for Kyushu students 

November 12, 2018 
 
On November 12, 2018, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with Prof. Dr. Leena Suntornsuk, and faculty members hosted a reception for Prof.
Kenji Hamase, and two Japanese students from School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Kyushu University,
Japan. The students visited MUPY to participate in a training program focusing on Microbiology and
Pharmaceutical Botany at the departments during November 12 – December 17, 2018.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2377


